Howard County is a jurisdiction in the State of Maryland in the United States. The Howard County Office of Human Rights is a part of the Howard County Government. I am giving you a link to our website which has all the information you are seeking. Go to www.Howardcountymd.gov. At the website, look under: “I want to” File a discrimination complaint. That will take you to our website which has everything about our office, including annual reports, a link to the Howard County Code (Sections 12.200 – 218) which is the human rights law in Howard County. The other parts of the website explain how to file a charge and other frequently asked questions. One item which is not included is a recently formed task force on “Human Trafficking.” This task force was put in place through the County Council and County Executive. They are tasked with studying the issue in our County and then to report to the Council on issues of human trafficking in our County and recommending possible further legislation which may need to be implemented. 

Howard County Office of Human Rights is also a part of a regional fair housing task force and other surrounding locales (Baltimore City, Baltimore County, Harford County, and Anne Arundel County) which is implementing a regional plan to make sure there is affordable housing and that there is no discrimination against persons seeking housing (either rental or purchased).

